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July 13, 2021 
 
Professor Fan Liming 
President 
Shandong University 
 
Dear President Fan Liming, 
 
 
On behalf of Washington University in St. Louis, it is my pleasure to convey my warmest 
congratulations and best wishes on the 120th Anniversary of Shandong University. Your 
momentous milestone is a tribute to Shandong’s longstanding contribution to society 
through education and research. 
 
Collaboration amongst universities between the U.S. and China continues to be important 
for advancing science, educating students, and sustaining a global community. We look 
forward to continuing to build the relationship with Shandong University. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 

Kurt Dirks 

         


